
  

 

Discovery Schools 
Carol Fulks, Executive Director 

Discovery High School 
640 Evenhouse Road 
Lake Alfred, FL 33850 

www.discoveryhighschool.org 
863-268-7178 

 

Discovery Academy of Lake Alfred 
1000 N. Buena Vista Drive 

Lake Alfred, FL 33850 
www.discoveryacademy.org 

863-295-5955 

 
 

 

July 26, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

As we embark into the 2023-2024 school year, both “Administrative” teams at our schools 

are looking forward to a great start.  We are looking forward to the students returning to each of 

our campuses when school starts on Friday, August 11, 2023.     

 

With the start of a new year, we are continuously looking at how we can provide our 

students with a safer learning environment.  In a continued effort to assist in this endeavor, 

Discovery Schools of Lake Alfred have again made arrangements for a School Resource Officer 

from the Lake Alfred Police Department who will be actively present at each campus from 7:15 – 

4:00 p.m.  Also, all students and staff will be required to wear a school lanyard with an ID badge 

throughout the school day.  Please ensure that your child comes to school daily with their lanyard 

and ID badge, which will be visibly worn around their necks.     

 

Throughout the year, we will continue to work closely with the Polk County School 

District, Safe Schools personnel and our local law enforcement agencies to help guide us in 

offering and implementing plans while “securing” our school campuses.  Our ultimate goal is to 

ensure we are providing each stakeholder of our schools with the safest learning environment 

possible on our campuses. 

 

We appreciate your continual support and if our staff can assist you with any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact us at (863) 295-5955 for Discovery Academy and (863) 268 

– 7178 for Discovery High School. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carol Fulks 

Executive Director of Discovery Schools of Lake Alfred          

 

 


